
  

   

 IIS/CIR/052/2021-2022 

   30/12/2021          

    

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

As per the latest directives received from the Ministry of Education today, dated 30.12.2021, the Private 

schools in Ajman Emirate will reopen in 100% online mode for all students from KG – XII and will 

function 100% online for the first two weeks w.e.f 3rd – 14th January 2022. Parents are advised to go 

through the Online class - Ground rules for Students of KG – XII which was issued in the beginning 

of the academic year (Ref: IIS/CIR/001/2021-2022), which we will continue to follow during the online 

mode of schooling.  

 

Kindly note the following:  

 The Bell timings & Revised Timetable for KG – XII to be followed for the two weeks (3rd – 14th January 

2022) will be shared with the students by their respective Class teachers through Orison portal & 

Whatsapp broadcast group on or before 2nd January 2022.  

 The timing for KG and Grades I-XII on Monday – Thursday and Friday will be as below: 

 

 Monday - Thursday Friday Weekend Holidays 

KG 7.40 am - 11.30am 7.40 am - 11.05am Saturday and Sunday 

Grade I - XII 7.40 am - 2.10pm 7.40 am - 11.05am Saturday and Sunday 

 

 Parents must ensure that their ward follows the school code of conduct which includes attending online 

classes in complete school uniform; no relaxation will be given in this regard.  

 Students must ensure punctuality and note that CTP and online subject attendance are mandatory. 

Students cannot remain absent without valid reason. Attending only CTP will be considered absent for 

the whole day.  

 The school also expects students to be well groomed and presentable during online classes.  

 

Note:  

1. The circular issued today, 30/12/2021 for Term 3 onsite reopening guidelines, KG - XII (Ref: 

IIS/CIR/051/2021-2022) will be implemented when the mode of schooling shifts from online to onsite. 

Parents are advised to take note of this.  

2. School will keep parents updated for the latest Guidelines received from MOE or concerned Authorities, 

if there is any change in the mode of schooling after two weeks.  

 

 

Stay Safe and Healthy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


